05 October 2024

To Whom It May Concern:
Dear Sir / Madam

SUBJECT: CONSENT LETTER FOR THE PROPOSED ESTABLISHMENT AND
OPERATION OF MANKETTI LODGE AT OKONGO CONSERVANCY IN
OHANGWENA REGION.

The above subject bears reference,
At a community meeting held on Saturday 5" October 2024, at Okongo Conservancy, the
community of Okongo Conservacny were fully informed about the proposed establishment and

operation of Manketti Lodge in Okongo Conservancy.

The community fully understood the project and its benefits and that, the project does not
interfere with our traditional norms and culture, instead it will uplift our community

livelihoods.

This letter serves a Consent for the implementation of the project.

Wayulu Esra

T e Heariman

0% -10-07

Yours Sincerely

MMW _H Ayl

Omauni NO 2

Village Headman Signature Stamp

District Headman  (if present) Signature Stamp



